w/e 18t December 2020

A huge thank you to everyone for coming
through the challenges that Covid has put in
our path this term. Everyone has worked so
hard for our pupils’ safety, happiness and
progress. Pupils have been amazing at
adjusting positively to the changes: washing
hands, having windows and doors open and
keeping within their bubbles. We are so grateful to every parent and
carer for working together o keep everyone safe

From last Thursday pupils have enjoyed learning about the celebration of
Hanukkah. This included listening to the story, and counting and lighting
the candles. They proudly put their hands up in assembly to answer
ques‘nons remember'mg ‘rhaT the nine branches are called a Menorah.

particular thank you fo Rosie, from
Insight Local Churches, who provided

class to experience a 'Virtual TR wy
Christmas Journey'. We hope Ef X B :
that you enjoy receiving the ‘
gifts that your child

- excitingly made in class.




- Save the Children

CHRISTMAS 3§
JUMPER DAY &

Pupils had fun learning about Christmas
Jumper Day last Friday, in which we raised
£63.30. e
Five pupils have their jumpers on for the
Friday 2k run. A particular well done to two
pupils in Rockets class who have worked so
hard this term to increase their runnmg circuits during our Active Start
and reached the target for going over to the park. They are the first
Year 4 pupils to achieve this. | |
Holly Lodge Sensory Christmas Walk
Key Stage 2 pupils enjoyed the recent visit 8
to Holly Lodge, which included creating

F. snow pictures, making reindeer
food, decorations and
Christmas ginger bread
$X biscuits. Thank you to
everyone at Holly Lodge
for working so hard o [ ;
make this safe and possible durmg ‘rhese
times.

If your child at Clarendon Primary tests positive for
coronavirus over the Christmas period please can you
,‘“0“@ email covid@clarendon.richmond.sch.uk confirming
\“\‘N“a“ their name, test date details and when they began to
show symptoms. Please follow Government guidelines

for self-isolation.

MERRY

ch,
G TS e hope that you and your family have a happy and
%Tm healthy Christmas. We really look forward to seeing
your children back at Clarendon Primary on Tuesday

Happy New Year 5Th Januar‘y 2021,




